
24th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Thank you for assisting and encouraging students in this initial phase of 'doing school at home'.  

Please be so good as to check with your son / daughter that he / she has accepted an invite to each of his / her 

Google Classrooms for all subjects, where teachers are using this platform to continue delivery.  

At present it appears that some classes are fully populated, but others less so. It may be necessary to check 

Google Classroom use against timetables to do this on a regular basis, as teachers will still be in the process of 

setting up new classes for some days to come. 

Best wishes, 

Paula Williams 

 


